Duquesne University students and Professor Ryan Garvey at the FMA Leaders Conference in New York City, March
3, 2022.

FMA chapter at Duquesne University Faculty Advisor:
Ryan Garvey

What do you enjoy most about being an FMA chapter?

FMA chapters have the freedom to operate independently, but they are also backed by the FMA which provides
quality programs and services to help support them.

How does your FMA chapter benefit the students at Duquesne?

The focus of the FMA chapter at Duquesne is to provide students interested in finance with career
development tools, networking opportunities, and full-time/internship job opportunities.

What local chapter event are you most excited about this year?

When recent grads come back to campus to share their work experiences and help existing students with
their career development.

What local chapter event has been your favorite so far?
Participating in a local employer finance case competition.
Share your best advice for running a successful chapter

It's important to try and get as many students involved as possible through leadership roles, and not just
rely on a few students to run the chapter.



